
  

 

Dear Parents /Caregivers 

 

In order for us to work efficiently in the classroom it would be appreciated if the students 

could have the following equipment for 2021. Good quality items will last longer. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

David Mercer Tamara Keyes 

Relieving Assistant Principal Year 3 Relieving Assistant Principal Year 4 

Tweed Coast Road, POTTSVILLE NSW 2489 
T ​02 6676 1161 
E ​pottsville-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
W ​pottsville-p.schools.net.edu.au 

Quantity Item & Description 

Please ​label​ the following items with your child’s name. 
4 BLUE ballpoint pens ​Year 4 only 

2 RED ballpoint pens  ​Year 4 only 

10 HB lead pencils. These will need to be replaced each term or as 

required. 
1 30 cm ruler showing cm and mm, not metal (Please label) 
1 12 to 24 Packet Coloured Pencils 
2 Highlighters 
1 12 to 24 packet Coloured Textas 
4 35gm Bostik Glue Stick 
1 Scissors, left handed if required 
1 Sharpener (enclosed type that collects shavings) 
2 Pencil erasers 
1 Medium Pencil Case 
1 Headphones, ones that have been used previously are fine 

Please DO NOT label the following items as they will be used as a 

class set. 
2 Hand Soap - pump bottle 

2 Whiteboard Markers (any colour) 

2 Tissue Box 
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